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State (TDOT) Hangar Notice of Availability 
 
December 11, 2020 

 
Re: Close of Solicitation 
 State (TDOT) Hangar Notice of Availability 
 Nashville International Airport 
 
Dear Respondents,  

 
The Metropolitan Nashville Airport Authority (MNAA) would first like to thank the respondents 

for their proposals and participation in this solicitation.  At this time all proposals have been 

reviewed and the MNAA has made a selection.  

 

Each respondent will receive a direct communication from the MNAA stating the status of their 

proposal. The MNAA encourages respondents to continue to propose on future opportunities 

at BNA and JWN.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Commercial Development Department 

Metropolitan Nashville Airport Authority 

 

140 BNA Park Drive, Suite 520 
Nashville, Tennessee 37214 

 

FLYNASHVILLE.COM 

 


